resolution

The South Hero Select Board wishes to recognize the
accomplishment of the Horne family in operating Keeler's Bay Variety for
50 years, and for their generosity over the years to the Grand Isle County
community.

The South Hero Select Board in recognition of the Horne family and
their contributions declares September 2024 Keeler's Bay Variety and the
Horne Family Month.



